Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: [External] RE: 21 NCAC Request for changes

From: David S. Tuttle <DSTuttle@ncbels.org>

Sent: Tuesday, December 6, 2022 3:29 PM

To: Peaslee, William W <bill.peaslee@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov>; Andrew Ritter <ARitter@ncbels.org>; Cora Houston
<chouston@ncbels.org>

Subject: RE: [External] RE: 21 NCAC Request for changes

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify. Send all suspicious email as an attachment to
Report Spam.

Bill,

We are requesting the extension to the February 16, 2023 Rules Review Commission meeting to allow us
more time to respond to the comments and resolve in advance of the meeting. | thank the Commission for this
opportunity.

Thanks,
David

David S. Tuttle

Board Counsel

NC Board of Examiners for Engineers and Surveyors
4601 Six Forks Rd., Suite 310, Raleigh, NC 27609
dstuttle@ncbels.org

(919) 791-2000 x 111
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